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26thNovember2018 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

This term in Religious Education, the children have been learning about the Christian 

Faith.  They have been learning why Christians celebrate Christmas and identifying 

special symbols and artefacts found in a church. 

 

We will be visiting St Stephen’s Church on Tuesday 4thDecember in the morning 

where Father Thompson will be showing the children around the church and speaking 

to them about the importance of Christmas to Christians. 

 

If you would like to accompany your child to the church, please do not hesitate to 

speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Regards 

The Year 1 Team 
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